

Notice Recreational Vehicles Rules

24 July 2025

To all clubs,

This is a Notice to inform all clubs of the New Recreational Vehicle Rules which were discussed at last year's AGM (30/11/2024) and voted on for the rules to be written up, this was completed and was ratified at the last Council Meeting on the 12^{th of} July 2025. A request for a checklist form for these vehicles was requested and has been made.

All relevant documents for this is attained in the email you will have received with this Notification.

Please be advised that this a work in progress and that from time to time we may edit these throughout the 2025/2026 season.

Warm Regards

Trevor Cooper President

Offroad Association of New Zealand Inc

The 2025 ORANZ Executive team